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SVP 

The SEL lesson with 

Ms. Kinney this week 

focused on acts of  

service. Ms. Hitt’s 

class created holiday 

placemats for the  

residents of a local 

assisted living facility.  

WME 

The 5th graders 

continued their 

journey across the 

United States. 

Students selected a 

Midwest state and 

created a float that 

displayed unique 

products and features 

of the state.  

 

UPCOMING   

 

April 26   RHS (V) Softball at Santa Teresa 

                RHS (V) Baseball at Santa Teresa 

                RHS Golf at Lovington CC 

 

April 27  RHS (JV) Softball at Santa Teresa 

                RHS (JV) Baseball at Santa Teresa 

 

April 28  RHS Golf at NMMI 

 

April 30  RHS Softball vs Santa Teresa  

               
 

RMSD Update 

 

Dr. Bickert 

Superintendent 
 

Right Now! Warrior Nation is balancing gratitude and sorrow.   

First, our thoughts and prayers go out to those in our community 

who suffered loss due to the devastating McBride Fire.  

Numerous organizations have come together to help support the 

fire victims at this time.  If you know of someone from afar  

looking for a way to help, we recommend a donation to the 

Community Foundation of Lincoln County’s (CFLC) Shelter 

Fund.  The CFLC’s Shelter Fund was created to lend financial 

assistance to local residents who’ve been displaced due to fire, 

flood, or natural disasters. More information may be found here: 

https://www.cfolc.org/ 

We are extremely grateful for the swift actions of our 

community’s First Responders and our Ruidoso Schools’ staff 

in the safe evacuation of all students from our buildings last 

Tuesday.  Everyone made sure that our students were safe and 

protected despite the challenges of the day.  We hope to never 

have to deal with an emergency situation, but know we will 

continue to review our emergency plans and practice  

emergency drills for when those are needed.  

This weekend we are again under a “high wind warning,” and 

we encourage everyone to be safe. 

Thank you again to all!  Dr. B. 

RMS 
 

Is it Science or Art?  

RMS culinary 

students completed 

science experiments 

and analyzed the 

chemical reactions 

when baking with 

leavening agents. 

Science and Art! 

RHS 

Senior class 

members of the 

National Honor 

Society received their 

stoles in preparation 

for graduation on   

May 21, 2022! 

https://www.cfolc.org/

